
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1152 
 

Asked on 12 October 2021 
 

MS R BATES ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise the number of Severity Assessment Code (SAC) incidents 
(reported separately by SAC 1 and SAC 2 and financial year) from 2018-19 to  
2020-21, for each Queensland Reporting Hospital? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I refer the Member to the response under the Health and Environment Committee 
2021 Estimates pre-hearing question on notice number 13.  
 
 
 
 


